
Halloween Happening!  Fun 
to be had, and a witches’ 
brew. The only thing  we still 
need is you!   Costume parade 
and contest with prizes,  
games, snack food! 

This  combined Chatham &  
South Graylyn Crest event will 
be held Sunday October 31st, 
2pm at the Chatham Park Bas-
ketball Court. (Rain Date: Sun-
day November 7th, 2pm.)  
Please email Melissa  by Octo-
ber 21 at                                   
social@chathamchat.org  or call 
her at 477-0595 with the # of 
people from your household 
attending.  

Check Chathamchat.org day of 
event if weather is question-
able. 

____________________________________ 

Holiday Headline  

        News 

Santa visit– If you want 

Santa to visit your 

home on December 19 

between the hours of 6

-8 PM, call the Arm-

brusters at 478-7591 

and they will pass the 

message along to the 

Jolly 

Gent. 

 Holiday Decorating 

Contest  Judges will 

make the rounds Decem-

ber 6 and post photos 

online where you can 

vote for your favorites. 

Three winners will be 

chosen with prizes of 

$100, $60 , and $40. 

SNOW NEWS    See        

attached notice. 

     

 

 

 

FOOD DRIVE 

Your South Graylyn Crest 

officers are organizing a 

drive for the Food Bank 

of Delaware—we need 

non-perishable canned 

and dry foods. Bags have 

been donated by Super-

fresh and will be distrib-

uted the weekend of Oc-

tober 9-10 and filled bags 

will be picked up October 

16-17. Instructions will 

be included with the 

bags. Should you or your 

family need assistance 

from the Food Bank, dial 

211. 

 

Your Civic Associa-

tion 

Dues are $25/yr. and 

$16 for homes on 

Wilson Rd 

Envelopes are attached 

for dues. Checks may be 

made out to the SGCCA 

and dropped off to Treas-

urer Pat Armbruster at 

1017 Faun Rd. (478-7591) 

 Those who have 

paid dues by January 

15, 2010 will be eligi-

ble for a drawing for 

a $50 gift certificate.  

——————————— 

President-Marc Chetty 

351-3528 

m.chetty@sgcca.org 

 

Vice President   Amanda 

Clifton 

 amclifton1@gmail.com  

229-4287 

 

Secretary-Carolyn Roland 

478-7873  

Zastony@gmail.com 

 

Treasurer –Pat Armbruster 

patatconcord@aol.com 

478-7591 

Webmaster, David 

Clifton—

DMClifton@gmail.com 

Website: http://

www.sgcca.org/ 

 

NEIGHBORHOOD ACTIVITIES TO ADD TO YOUR CALENDAR 

SGCCA NEWS 

October 2010 

Garage Sale– There will 

be a community garage 

sale October 16. It will be 

advertised in the  newspa-

per. Just have all your 

items in your driveway by 

8 am and wait for the 

crowds! 

_____________________ 

 

Real Estate Update 

Presently, 3 homes are for 

sale in South Graylyn Crest, 

with prices ranging from 

$279,000, $275,000, and 

$297,000. 

There have been no settle-

ments since  July 8, 2010 

 Call Carolyn Roland for all 

your Real Estate needs at 

Patterson-Schwartz Real 

Estate 

 Your neighbor for 40 years 

in South Graylyn Crest. 

Direct: 234-6063   Office 239-

3000, on the web  at                            

croland.psre.com    or email                                  

olhome@verizon.net  

 

 

NEEDED: :We are looking for  

just 2 new block captains !  

Thank you to the 3 new Cap-

tains who volunteered at the 

last meeting .Check with 

Marc to see if your block is 

taken. 

mailto:social@chathamchat.org
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A Personal Message From Marc Chetty, President 
of the South Graylyn Crest Civic Association 

 

 
This last winter was a brutal one, as far as snow storms go. We have learned 

many lessons from the kindness of our neighbors and the way they helped 

one another, and in true Graylyn Crest spirit, we hope to plan ahead in case 

we get another snowy winter season. 

 

 Please try and move your vehicles off the street when snow is forecast. 

Our plow contractor will be on the streets when we have over 3” of snow. 

 

 If you are unable to park all your vehicles in your garage or driveway, 

please move them to a remote location, so that the streets may be 

plowed curb to curb. 

 

 

If you leave your vehicle on the street during a storm, be prepared to be 

plowed in. 

 

I am making these requests to ensure that residential and commercial 

traffic, as well as school buses, ambulances, and fire trucks have full 

access  to our streets. 

 

 

Thank you, 

Marc Chetty 

 


